
18th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to write to you with news that Christmas has certainly arrived at St. 
Joseph’s school.   
 
The festive atmosphere that envelops our school during this season is a testament to 
the dedication and creativity of our staff and children… not to mention the climbing 
Santa at the front entrance of the school! The delightful Christmas decorations that 
grace our classrooms, corridors, and common areas reflect the joy and anticipation 
that this special time brings.   
 
You will all be aware of our recent Ofsted inspection that took place mid-November.  
We await the final report and look forward to sharing this with you early in 2024.  
Throughout this term, we have witnessed remarkable achievements, both in the 
classroom and beyond. The enthusiasm of our children, coupled with your guidance 
and encouragement, has resulted in commendable academic progress and the 
nurturing of strong moral values. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their hard work and 
dedication.  As governors, it is our privilege to see the support, nurture and guidance 
that the children receive from such an amazing staff team. 
 
May the joy of the season bring warmth to your homes and hearts, and may the 
coming year be filled with abundant blessings, success, and fulfilment for each of 
you. 
 
On behalf of the governing body, I extend my deepest appreciation for your 
invaluable contributions to St. Joseph's Catholic School. Wishing you and your 
families a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Dr. Paul Lasok 
Chair of Governors 
 


